
 

 

 

 ● Crump Memorial is getting a new look, total rebuild, Eric J, Mike S, 
Rich S and other have been working on this project,will be completed
 by the end of July, Tim R is redoing the sign for the Memorial.

● We are replacing our club house deck this summer and will also include
a walk way to the trap range.

● The new purchased trap machine has been installed in our upper house, and the older 
one has been moved to the lower house.

● Due to covid our trap and archery has been shut down since March , we have lost many
activities since the start of the pandemic, however on June 12th we started trap again.

● Trap will run all summer and right into the fall, trap has been doing very well, please
donate some time and come and join us weekly on Friday nights.

● Annual dues are still due October meeting,this year due to covid 19  we have foregone 
the April limit for new membership. Membership open until September meeting.

● We had our first club meeting in June, prior one was February
● All club events for this year have been canceled,Fishing derby,Family Picinic as well, 

but rest assure they will return again.
●  If you would like to have this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@
● yahoo.com.
● Jim Mize is the Head of our Web page .Google Glencoeconservation.com for your

 latest updates . All news letters are posted on this site.
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  We the members of the Glen Coe  Conservation board. Would like to take a minute to thank all 
members who are essential workers, and with stood  the test through this difficult time. As you all
know life changed on March 12th for our great nation. We would like to thank all the members
who have been helping around the club , while practicing social distancing. We understand we
have all faced in our own way .  I hope you and all of your families are healthy and remain so.

  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions. I look forward to seeing you all 

We will no longer be mailing the News Letter.  Look on Glencoeconservation.com
for your updates. If you would like to have this letter forwarded to you by mail. You will need to 
contact Lou Schutze to make special arrangements.

Regrets  Craig Tucker

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 
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